

Kentucky High School Athletic Association

2280 Executive Drive ° Lexington, KY 40505 ° www.khsaa.org ° (859)299-5472 (859)293-5999 (fax)

TO: Julian Tackett, Commissioner

From: Angela Passafiume, Assistant Commissioner

Date: May 2, 2013

Subject: Ebonite/KHSAA State Bowling Championship Venue

After discussion with the executive staff, we recommend that a proposal be brought to the Board of Control to begin a venue rotation for the Ebonite/KHSAA State Bowling Championship.

Though there are currently very few bowling centers in the state that have enough lanes and will hold our fan base to host our championship, we feel that it is important to utilize the facilities that have the potential to host.

Collins Eastland, in Lexington, has been researched and we find that the site would be a viable site for the championship. We request permission to enter into a one year contract with Collins Eastland, with provisions that a second year could be added upon review of the 2013-2014 championship.